
 
  

27th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Half term is almost here and hopefully the weather is meant to be improving next week so we will 

all be able to enjoy some sunshine.  Lots of children have shared their plans for next week with me 

and are looking forward to making the most of being able to do more now!  Whatever you are 

doing I hope you all have an enjoyable and restful week. 

 

Next week at Marston 
Monday 7th June 
Mrs Bosley at Long Lane 
 
Tuesday 8th June  
Mrs Bosley at Marston  
School Photographer in today 
 
Wednesday 9th June 
Mrs Bosley at Marston  
PM – PE for all children.  Children to come to school in their PE kits. 
6pm – Meeting for parents with children starting Reception in September. 
 
Thursday 10th June 
Mrs Bosley at Long Lane 
 
Friday 11th June 
Mrs Bosley at Marston / Long Lane 
PM – Forest School for Garden Class – Please send children with suitable clothes to change into. 
PM – PE for Meadow Class.  Children to come to school in their PE kits. 
 

 

Contact tracing over the Easter holidays 
Once again, during the half term holiday, schools will be playing an important role in contact tracing 
and the national effort to limit the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19).   This is a key part of the test 
and trace process, as schools hold the data about close contacts and pupil contact details.  
 
During the half term holiday staff, students, parents and carers only need to inform the school of a 
positive case where they have developed symptoms within 48 hours of being in school.  I will check 
my emails daily between 9am and 10:30am.  Please email (t.bosley@acornfed.derbyshire.sch.uk) 
if your child develops symptoms and you are going for a test.  Then let me know the result of the 
test as soon as you can.  Please include in a contact number in your email. 
 
Where pupils or staff test positive for coronavirus (COVID-19) during the holidays, having developed 
symptoms more than 48 hours since being in an education setting, we are not required to take any 
action.  If this is the case, please follow contact tracing instructions provided by NHS Test and Trace. 
 
Contact with a positive case during the holiday 
Where pupils or students need to self-isolate due to contact with a positive case during the holidays, 
we do not need to be informed about this until the 7th June when we return to school. 
 



 
School Uniform and PE Kit 

We understand that at the present time it can be more difficult than usual to buy the correct 

uniform for the children to wear and at the moment we are turning a ‘blind eye’ to children who are 

not in the correct uniform as long as the clothes they are wearing are suitable. 

 

In September, we will expect the children to return to school in the correct uniform.  Here is a 

reminder of our expectations so you have plenty of time to purchase the necessary items.   

 

Marston Montgomery Primary School Dress Code The link for the school uniform site is HERE  

 White / red shirt or polo Shirt 

 Red sweatshirt or cardigan (with optional Marston Montgomery logo) 

 Grey/Black trousers, shorts, skirt or pinafore dress 

 Red gingham dress 

 Grey or white socks 

 Appropriate school shoes 
 

The Acorn Federation PE Kit The link for the school PE Kit is HERE 

Our PE kit is shared across the Federation so that when we attend sports events we are all in the 

same kit. 

 Plain navy blue t-shirt, no buttons as these cause problems during gym (with Acorn 

Federation Logo) 

 Navy jumper (jumper with Acorn Federation Logo) 

 Navy Shorts 

 Navy jogging bottoms 

 Navy sun cap (with Acorn Federation Logo) 

 Optional PE bag (with Acorn Federation Logo) 

 Trainers for outdoor PE 

 Black pumps for indoor PE and gym 

 

  

https://myclothing.com/marston-montgomery-primary-school/13843.school
https://myclothing.com/acorn-pe-uniform/26776.school


 
Dates for your diary 

Some dates are not yet confirmed due to COVID-19 and arrangements for them will be dependent 

on the restrictions at the time.  These events are highlighted in yellow 

 

Friday 28th May Last day of school before half term 

Monday 31st May to Friday 4th 
June 

Half Term Holiday – School closed 

Monday 7th June School reopens to children 

Friday 2nd July INSET Day – School closed to children 

Thursday 15th July (Potential) Sports Day – fingers crossed 

Thursday 22nd July  Reserve (Potential) Sports Day – fingers crossed 

Friday 23rd July 
09:15am – LLPS – Leavers’ and Celebration Assembly – 
fingers crossed 

Thursday 22nd July  
13:30pm – MMPS – Leavers’ and Celebration Assembly – 
fingers crossed 

Friday 23rd July 
Monday 26th July to 
Wednesday 1st September 
Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd 
September 

Last day of school before the summer holiday 

Summer Holiday 

INSET Days – School closed to children 

Monday 6th September School reopens to children 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Teresa Bosley 


